
STATE OF MINNESOTA 
Office of Governor Mark Dayton 
116 Veterans Service Building  ♦  20 West 12th Street  ♦  Saint Paul, MN 55155 

June 21, 2016 

The Honorable Steve Simon 
Secretary of State of Minnesota 
Room 174, State Office Building 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Dear Mr. Secretary: 

I write to inform you that Chapter 188, House File 848, the Omnibus Tax Bill has 
been pocket vetoed. I pocket vetoed this bill due to a $101 million error it contained. 

cc: Senator Sandra L. Pappas, President of the Senate 
Senator Thomas M. Bakk, Senate Majority Leader 
Senator David W. Hann, Senate Minority Leader 
Senator Rod Skoe 
Representative Kurt Daudt, Speaker of the House 
Representative Paul Thissen, House Minority Leader 
Representative Greg Davids 
Ms. JoAnne Zoff, Secretary of the Senate 
Mr. Patrick Murphy, Chief Clerk of the House of Representatives 
Ms. Michele Timmons, Revisor of Statutes 
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